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Currently at the shelter we have 28 adult cats - quite a few of which are pregnant.  We have 
28 kittens - most are not yet old enough to be adopted. We also have 4 dogs.  Due to the 
high number of adult cats, we are currently unable to accept any more adults due to space 
limitations. 
 
In March we adopted out 8 dogs, 16 kittens and 12 adult cats. 
 
The building planning committee has made several presentations and continues to work on 
the business plan, while continuing to contact potential large donors.  We are currently 
hoping to break ground in April 2024. Discussion on a family friendly launch event for the 
building was had, as well as a discussion of a gala event to kick of the public solicitation for 
donations for the building fund. 
 
Our Spring Tea will be held on Saturday, May 13th  upstairs at Dayle's Grand Market. 
 


